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Dear Professor Koutroubakis,
   On behalf of all the authors, I would like to ask you to re-consider our manuscript entitled “Prospective small bowel mucosal assessment immediately after chemoradiotherapy of unresectable pancreatic cancer using capsule endoscopy” for publication in Annals of Gastroenterology, as case reports.

In this version, the main text and figure have been changed, thus the cleaned version of the manuscript was solely prepared. We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries regarding this manuscript. We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely, 
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